
Talofa lava, Kia Orana, Bula Vinaka, Malo e Lelei, Tena koutou


We look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow night to visit with your class teachers, 
complete a survey (for a possible prize) in the library and have a sausage/ meat patty for 
dinner. 


A reminder to return the Learning Hub forms to Miss Clarke in R12 if you wish your child to 
attend Learning Hub on a Monday, Tuesday or Thursday afternoon. We will start on 13 February, 
we do have a limit on numbers so be in quick.


Our topics this term include a unit looking at who we are and where our ‘aiga have come from 
to get to New Zealand, we look forward to sharing these stories over the term. Our RE topic of 
Our Story - who am I? To whom for I belong? Where am I? Fits perfectly with our topic and will 
look at belonging to God’s church and being a part of our Church community.


At reminder that school starts at 8:45am, it is important that children are in class for the start of 
the day, we begin always with prayer to bring us together and it can be difficult when children 
miss the start of the day and they can feel out of place.

Also we finish at 2:45pm, if you need to collect a child occasionally for an appointment, please 
sign out at the office - if there is a regular early pick up, please talk to Sue. Again the finish of 
the day is a time to come together and reflect on a day’s learning, missing this time also 
impacts on children’s connection with the class.


John 13:34-35: "A new command I give you: 
Love one another. As I have loved you, so you 
must love one another.


Blessings

Sue Goodin (Principal)


    Holy Family School
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